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Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD
From: Chavez, Carl J, EMNRDSent: Tuesday, June 6, 2017 9:55 AMTo: 'pthompson@merrion.bz'; Denton, Scott (Scott.Denton@HollyFrontier.com); Schmaltz, Randy (Randy.Schmaltz@wnr.com)Cc: Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Perrin, Charlie, EMNRD; Podany, Raymond, EMNRDSubject: New Mexico Oil Conservation Division Annual UIC Class I (Non-hazardous) Disposal Well Fall-Off Test Due on or Before September 30, 2017

Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 
Re:  Agua Moss, LLC (UICI-5) San Juan Co.; HollyFrontier Navajo Refining LLC (UICI-8-1,2&3) Eddy Co.; 
Western Refining Southwest, Inc. (UICI-11) San Juan Co. 
 
The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) is writing to remind Operators with the above subject 
disposal wells to please complete your annual Discharge Permit Fall-Off Tests on or before September 30, 
2017.  
 
Please contact me if you have questions.  Thank you. 
 
 
Mr. Carl J. Chavez, CHMM (#13099) 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
1220 South St Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Ph. (505) 476-3490 
E-mail: CarlJ.Chavez@state.nm.us 
“Why not prevent pollution, minimize waste to reduce operating costs, reuse or recycle, and move forward with the rest of the Nation?” (To see how, go to: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD  and see 
“Publications”) 
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